
Ministry of Construction and Architecture of Turkmenistan announces international 
tender commissioned by the State Agency for Road Construction Management for 

the design and construction of a new modern highway with facilities Turkmenbashi-
Garabogaz-Kazakhstan border 

Applications and proposals of interested parties are accepted in the prescribed manner, 
registered with the Department of Marketing and Foreign Economic Relations of the 
Ministry of Construction and Architecture of Turkmenistan 

Applications are accepted until May 2, 2023. 

Phones for information: 

+993 12 44-46-64 

+993 12 44-46-77 

 Archabil Avenue, 84, Ashgabat, Turkmenistan 
 


